From: Karin Ashton

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Sunday, December 17, 2017 5:05:29 AM

Karin Ashton
146 Pine Street
Hopkinton, NH 03229

December 17, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I oppose the Northern Pass. NH’s natural beauty and resources should be protected, not scarred by this
project.

Sincerely,
Karin Ashton


mailto:Karinashton@gmail.com
mailto:Pamela.Monroe@sec.nh.gov

